
 

 

High Commission of India 
Canberra 

 

          

ICCR Scholarships under IOR-ARC scholarship scheme for the 2012-13 

Academic Session. 

 

             The High Commission is happy to inform that the Indian Council for 

Cultural Relations (ICCR) has offered two scholarship slots to meritorious 

students from each IOR-ARC country for Post Graduate Courses only, on 

behalf of the Ministry of External Affairs, New Delhi for the academic year 2012-

13. A copy of the application form is enclosed and additional copies can be made 

for further use. A copy of Financial Terms and Conditions offered alongwith 

guidelines for the scholarship is also enclosed. 

 

             While ICCR tries to select Universities for scholars that provide hostel 

facilities, their admission to the hostel cannot always be guaranteed and the 

scholars may have to rent private accommodation. 

 

             It may also kindly be noted that, in case of scholars pursuing Science 

courses, the expenditure on laboratory chemicals and other related incidental 

charges will be borne by the scholars themselves. No air-fare will be provided 

under this scheme. 

 

           Interested candidates may kindly send completed applications to the 

High Commission of India at the following address latest by 15th February 2012, 

for consideration. 

 

                 Mr. Anil K. Sharma 
                     First Secretary (I & EC)  
                     High Commission of India  

                     3-5, Moonah Place, Yarralumla 
                     ACT 2600 

 

 

 


